
Councillor Van Paassen Notice of Motion – Joint MOU with LPBR 

 

As per the recommendation made at the recent Sustainability Advisory Committee, seen 

below: 

“That this committee recommends to Council the support of a jointly developed 

MOU between the Long Point Biosphere Region and Norfolk County to 

encompass a strategic and proactive approach to implement road ecology 

solutions to better support biodiversity in Norfolk County.”  

 

Recommendation:  

That Council direct staff to investigate a jointly developed MOU between the Long Point 

Biosphere Region and Norfolk County and return with a report to council. 


